
  

 
 

  
 
 

 

Shine Week 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The week beginning 29th January we will be celebrating our wonderful children’s skills and 
talents. These can take any form, from football skills, poetry, singing, dancing, martial arts, 
painting, acting, and any other ways they choose to express themselves. 
 
Shine auditions will be held in each class on Tuesday 30th January, Wednesday 31st January 
and Thursday 1st February. Children will vote for a winner in each class who will perform in a 
special celebration assembly on Friday 9th February at the following times: 
 
Early Years and Key Stage One – 9.30am 
Key Stage Two – 2.30pm 

 
Parents and Carers of children who are performing in the assembly will be notified by Friday 
2nd February and are welcome to attend the assembly. 
 
We know Hazel Grove Primary has got talent and we are looking forward to sharing it! 
Thank you for your support and if you wish for any more information please see Miss Price. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 

 


